
Orchestra News! 

All current 4th or 5th grade students are invited to join orchestra this fall by playing 

the violin, viola, or cello! Students may switch to the bass after their first year of 

playing. (We recommend that students who may want to play the bass start on the 

cello.) No previous experience is necessary. 

●​ If you already signed your child up for orchestra in the spring, please click here to 

read information on the start of the school year. 

●​ If you’re interested in signing up for orchestra, fill out this Google Form by Friday, 

Sep. 18th. Ms. Rogness will send you more information after receiving your 

submission.  

●​ Current 5th grade orchestra families, you’ll be getting more information very soon! 

We are looking forward to an awesome year in orchestra! 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uWKuRyG68xsWeVfecRFwhSjjhCEk50s-L_9l5rJazDg/edit#heading=h.gjdgxs
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeFsx7EFriLHqmT8eIDtAEeA_lO_5JMyc-TgEJWyyD67BgEOQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

